
 

Christmas Carols 

Dear Parents, Family Members and the Moorine Rock Community,  
 
Thank you for attending our End of Year Concert and Awards Night. The students definitely reached for 
the stars and I trust that you all enjoyed the night. Congratulations to all of our award winners and to 
our students for a fabulous year. 
 
Good luck, Claire and Reece for high school next year. You have been fantastic role models to all of our 
younger students, and you both have successful futures ahead of you. 
 
I wish all the students the very best for 2023 and beyond. I feel very lucky to have been your Principal for 
this term.  
 
Thank you to Ms Sally Burton and Mr Andrew Ellis for their dedication to the students and school over 
the last two years. All the best on your next adventure. 
 
I hope you all have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Travel safe and have a lovely holiday. 
 
Aleks Mutavdzic 
Principal 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Junior Endeavour Award—Xzavier Hale 

Donated By The Yilgarn Shire 

Senior Endeavour Award—Claire Birtles 

Donated By Barto Gold Mining Pty Ltd 

STEAM Award— Reece Jackson 

Donated By Merredin Telephone Service, Hon Mia Davies 

MLA Member for Central Wheatbelt and Foodworks 

Southern Cross 

Citizenship Award—Gracie Lawrence 

Donated By Moorine Rock Hotel 

Sportsmanship Award—Claire Birtles 

Donated By Moorine Rock General Store, Darren West 

MLC Member for the Agricultural Region 

Moorditj Boodjar Student Environment Award— 

Dustin Maddock 

Donated by Wheatbelt Natural Resource Management 

 







Graduation  

Certificates 





CHRISTMAS      PARTY 



SLIPPERY SLIDE 





The Staff and Students from 

 Moorine Rock Primary School  

wish you all a very  

Merry Christmas and a  

safe and Prosperous New Year. 

“You have brains in your head. You have feet in your shoes. You 
can steer yourself any direction you choose. You're on your own. 

And you know what you know.” 


